
FRIENDS OF THE ST. JOE RIVER

18th Annual River Cleanup
Saturday, April 6, 2013 • 10 a.m. — 2 p.m.

DRESS APPROPRIATELY: Long pants, long sleeves, 
rugged work shoes, work gloves (waterproof if 
possible). Trash bags and drinking water will be 
provided.

CHECK-IN STATION: Veterans Memorial 
Park on Northside Blvd., just west of IUSB

TOOLS: Any additional trash-moving tools are welcome, such as 
pick-up trucks, watercraft and trash pokers.  A nail or screw stuck in 
an old tool handle with head cut off works well for picking up trash 
without bending over and takes five minutes to make.

This Friends of the St. Joe River event is co-sponsored by the Izaak 
Walton League, Michiana Watershed and the City of South Bend

www.fotsjr.org

Want more details? Call Mike Hay at (269) 240-8756


